
We Want to Hear From
You- Creating a Vision for a

World-Class MedEd
Research Centre

We want your input!

Please contact Hafsa

Siddiqui at

hafsiddiqui@nosm.ca.

Who are We?
The Medical Education Research Lab

in the North (MERLIN) seeks to

promote medical education research

and innovation in Northern Ontario.

MERLIN creates opportunities for

learning and dialogue around

promising and emerging evidence-

based practices in medical

education, health professional

education, as well as provide peer

support to those engaging in

research.

@MedEdNorth

Quick Facts

nosm.ca/research/merlin

Founded in 2018; a "living" lab across

Northern Ontario

It currently supports 15 externally and

internally funded projects

MERLIN staff include: Postdoc Fellow,

Research Assistants (3)

2019-2020 MERLIN Events:
 MedEd Cafes :

Fall 2019: Sept 24, Oct 29, Nov 26, 

Winter 2020: Jan 28, Feb 25, Mar 31, 

Research Labs: 

4-5pm every Tuesday

To book a session, email hafsiddiqui@nosm.ca.

 

The MERLIN Team: Hafsa Siddiqui, Ghislaine Pilot-

Attema, Brianne Wood, Devon Lee, Holly Fleming,

Erin Cameron


